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11th October 2018 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Year Six Graduation – Wednesday 19th December, 2018 
 

As we begin a very busy Term 4 preparations have begun for the Year 6 Graduation. We thought that families would 
appreciate some information on what is expected of the students and what occurs on the night. Due to available 
seating, it is anticipated that only immediate family will attend the ceremony. 
 
Students will arrive for the graduation ceremony at 5.50 pm and should be dropped at the Recreation Centre, by the 
side door closest to the basketball court. Parents, families and friends are then asked to move into the hall for the 
ceremony to commence at 6pm. During the ceremony, awards will be presented. 
 
After the ceremony there will be a small window of opportunity open for photos to be taken. This will be followed 
by a meal for the children and staff and then a disco. We require parents to pick the children up from the  
multi-purpose room, promptly at 9.30 pm as the children will have had a long day.  
 
As already advised we set a high standard for our dress code. This really adds to the formality of the occasion.  
Therefore, we are giving prior warning that there will be no blue denim. Boys are to wear pants, a collared shirt and 
black or tan shoes. Girls are to wear a skirt, dress or dress pants. The dresses need to be of an appropriate length 
and not strapless. If children are wearing heels they will need to be comfortable in walking across a polished floor. 
We ask for no midriff to be showing. Having said this, we do not expect or encourage parents to go to great expense. 
The best outfit in your wardrobe is a good measure. Girls are not expected to buy a one off graduation dress, and in 
the past boys have often been able to borrow a suitable outfit.   
Please note limousines are not appropriate for this event. 
 
 
Thanks 
 
Year 6 Team     Stephen Wilkinson 
      Principal 
 
→…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 
GRADE 6 GRADUATION WEDNESDAY DECEMBER 19TH 2018 

 
  

Please find enclosed $25.00 for Grade 6 Graduation  
 
             Please use CSEF (Please check with office if unsure of amount still remaining) 
 
 
Name:_________________________________________________  Room No: ___________ 

 

 

 


